
Dear Editor, 

The present version of the manuscript has received an extensive revision focusing on English language 

by all authors as well as by one native speaker of English working for the Gastroenterology Unit, 

IRCCS Policlinico San Donato. According to the journal authorship credit criteria, our language 

consultant has not been included in the authors list.     

 


